
College Admissions Representatives visit Henderson  

Many colleges on the Eastern Seaboard send representatives to Henderson throughout the first 

semester. By meeting with college admissions representatives, students can not only gain 

valuable information about the college, but they can also increase their chances of 

admission by expressing their interest in that college. Students can sign up for a pass to any 

information session by putting their name and homeroom in the white sign-up book in the 

counseling lobby. College representatives are constantly being added to the schedule so keep 

checking back for updates. 

 For a current list of upcoming visits, check our website under the "News" section on the home 

page. 

Come down to the Counseling Department to sign up! 

 


